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CERTIFIED  MAIL  -  RETURN  RECEIPT  REQUESTED

Adrienne  Nash

STP Project  Manager

National  Nuclear  Security  Administration

Los Alamos  Field  Office

3747  West  Jemez  Road,  MS A316

Los Alamos,  NM 87544

Anthony  Stone

STP Project  Manager

Environmental  Management

Los Alamos  Field  Office

p.o. Box 1663,  MS 984

Los Alamos,  NM 87545

RE: APPROVAL

SITE TREATMENT  PLAN (STP) FOR FISCAL  YEAR 2018

ANNUAL  UPDATE  AND  PROPOSED  REVISION  29.0

FEDERAL FACILITY COMPLIANCE ORDER (FFCOi
LOS ALAMOS  NATIONAL  LABORATORY

EPA 1D#NMO890010515

HWB-LANL-19-071

Dear  Ms. Nash and Mr.  Stone:

The  New  Mexico  Environment  Department  (NMED)  has received  the  u.s. Department  of  Energy

(DOE),  Newport  News  Nuclear  BWXT-Los  Alamos,  LLC (N3B),  and Triad  National  Security,  LLC

(Triad), collectively referred to as the Respondents, Submittal  of the Site Treatment  Plan, Fiscal
Year 2018  Annual  Update  and Proposed  Revision  29.0, Federal  Facility  Compliance  Order,

October  4, 1995  (FY2018  STP Update)  dated  and received  December  12,  2019,  and referenced

by N3B-19-0395.

The public  notice  of  the  FY2018  STP Update  was issued  on March  3, 2020. The 30-day

public  comment  period  ended  on April  1, 2020.  NMED  did not  receive  any  comments

on the  FY2018  STP Update  during  the  30-day  comment  period.  NMED  hereby  approves

the  FY2018  STP Update.

Section  Vll of  the  Federal  Facilities  Compliance  Order  requires  the  Respondents  submit

updates  to the  Annual  Site Treatment  Plan to NMED  on or before  March  31 of each

year. On February  19,  2020  the  respondents  requested  a 90-day  extension  for  submittal
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of  FY2019  STP Update,  Rev  30.0.  NMED  approved  the  extension  on March  2, 2020.  The

STP Update  for  FY2019  is due  to  NMED  by  June  29,  2020.

Should  you  have  any  questions  or  comments  regarding  this  letter,  please  contact  Ms.

Siona  Briley  at (505)  476-6049.

Sincerely,

Kevin  M. Pierard,  Chief

Hazardous  Waste  Bureau

CC:

N. Dhawan,  NMED  HWB

S. Briley,  NMED  HWB

M. Schatz,  NMED  HWB

L. King,  EPA Region  6

A. Millensted,  Triad

J. von  Rohr,  N3B

S. Story-Hughes,  Triad

P. Maestas,  N3B

W. Alexander,  N3B

emla.docs@em.doe.@ov

Iasomailbox@nnsa.doe.gov

epc-correspondence@Ianl.gov
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